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Dear Sir,

With reference to your
the oil barge "MAROLINA", I
in question has héw been ca

Regarding the steamer
the Special Survey 13 now b
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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
RIO DE JANEIRO.
20th December, 1948.
/\J
letter of the 26th ultimo regarding
have to inform you that the survey

rried out as per Rio Report No.4465.
q

"GUARARA", I have to inform you that
carried out. Several plans have

now besn submitted, but other particulars are awalted before

forwarding for approval.

The Secretary,

LONDON.

Mcges.

Youbs faithfully,

Surveyo¥~to Lloyd's Register of Shioping.
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